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Hi,

I live right next to this property. So who’s going to be responsible for when this lithium
battery catches fire and possibly damages my home or worse kills me or my children? Who’s
covering those costs? Who’s going to pay funeral costs? Home damages or replace my entire
house? Or if we do survive and we are severely hurt and have to stay in a hospital, who’s
responsible for those costs? Doctors visits? The hazardous chemical toxic fumes that emit
from these fires are dangerous and harmful. Your company should be held responsible for all
of this if you decide to place a dangerous hazardous lithium battery farm near a community,
protected streams with fish and wildlife, near farmland, homes with families, near the Skagit
River the is known for flooding. Also quite close to town, businesses and schools. The food
bank that is just up the road that feeds many people in our community that are in need.

This is like sticking a bomb here in this community not knowing when it will go off!
Everyone sees the news and time after time these lithium battery storage farms are all catching
fire. Yet you decide to stick it in all places where many people, their homes and farmland, fish
and wildlife could be affected and destroyed.

If you have a family that lived near this would you be okay with that?
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